LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM MINUTES
JUNE 14, 2010

The regular meeting was cancelled because there were not enough members to constitute a quorum.  The next regular meeting will be July 12, 2010.


Signed:______________________________________________________,Chairperson


             ___________________________________________________,Vice-Chairperson
